
 
 
 
 
 
 

ZURU Inc is issuing a product safety recall notice for: 

 
 

25282A - ROBO JR BABY SHARK 
SKU: 539912 

25282B - ROBO JR DADDY SHARK 
SKU: 539913 

25282D - ROBO JR MUMMY SHARK 
SKU: 539914 

 

 
  

 

These products were sold through The Entertainer stores and website and Matalan stores 
between July 2020 until June 2023. 

 
Children using the toy particularly in a bath or paddling pool can slip and fall onto the hard 
plastic top fin of the Baby Shark and may suffer scratches, laceration, or puncture injuries.  

 

 
What you need to do: 

 
Please immediately stop using the Mini Baby Shark bath toys with hard plastic top fins. 

 
Register for the recall to receive a refund, either: 

1) at https://www.recallrtr.com/bathshark or www.Zurutoys.com  

2) by calling the dedicated recall telephone line: 0800 208 1072 

 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 
 

No other products are affected by this notice     

Important Product Safety Notice 
 

Product Safety Recall Date of issue:  
June 2023  

https://www.recallrtr.com/bathshark
http://www.zurutoys.com/

